OTTAWA VALLEY CHAPTER

Capital Communique

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF HEATING, REFRIGERATING AND AIR CONDITIOCNING ENGINEERS

}.L? () ri
ITILYY THE
I’V‘ ﬂ JUL 16 1992
Pt a0
EUEBKEY W[Eﬂg
ol “"“Smmsmasm

Audit
Bilt McKinnon
Membership
Marc Carriere

AUGUST, 1992

PROGRAM

The An.nual Golf Tournament wili be heid Wednesday, August 12,

Telephane 1992 at the Manderley on the Green Golf Course. There will be a

Mike Swayne

Frank Vaculk shotgun start at 1:30 p.m. & there will be a Roast Beef Buffet Dinner

Technlcal/Energy
Robin Graig
Refrigeration
Tony West
Research
Christopher Frauley

(included in the price) after golf.

Program We would appreciate any and all prize donations.

Pati Juneau
Special Events
Randy Cavill
Publicity

knton:  Golf carts are td be booked; as well as foursomes through Randy

Communique
Allison Johns
Greelers
Keith Murfin
CRC
Ross Melnlyre
Nominations
Bift McKinnon
Al Oakes Award
Christopher Frauley
Advisory
Neil Armstrong
Government Affalrs
Gabriel Laszlo
Chapler Historfan
Paul Baker
Roster
Michae! Fancy
Table Top
Paul Seguin
Pas! President
Christopher Frauley

ACCEPTED.

It is with pride and humility | accept the mandate as
President of the ASHRAE Ottawa Valley Chapter. It is
truly an honour due to the significant accomplish-
ments of previous Presidents their Boards and
Committees.

All committee chairmen are in place and we have held
two Board meetings. More volunteers will be required
through out the year to accomplish our program.

ASHRBAE is your society, get involved, volunteer for a
committee. Participate by attending meetings,

Cavill, CET of Walmar at 613-225-9774.

BOOK EARLY, AS A MAXIMUM OF 144 GOLFERS WILL BE
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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

technical sessions, seminars and social events. Reap
the rewards from sharing your ideas and enthusiasm.

Good News! Chapter dues will remain the same as last
year and we have reduced the golf cosis by moving the
tournament.

See you on Wednesday, August 12th at the golf
tournament and remember to keep the third Tuesday
of each month open for ASHRAE.

Neil Armstrong



CHAPTER MEMBERSHIP DUES

We are enclosing a copy of the Chapter Invoice/Registration
form. if you haven't paid your chapter dues, please send a
cheque today and remember to fill out both sides of the
Invoice/Registration form.

Please advise friends and potential new members of our
Chapter opportunities and benefits.

ONLY REGISTERED CHAPTER MEMBERS shall recieve
ALL of the Issues of the monthly focal ASHRAE
“Communique” NEWSLETTER, announcing Meeting
Topics, Local Tours, Technical Seminars, special events,
and other activities.

REDUCED RATES at special events (seminars, dinners,
special events, etc.).

REDUCED MEAL COSTS at all Chapter Meetings.

STREAMLINED "“CHECK-IN" at the monthly Chapter
meetings. :

apersonalized CHAPTER MEMBERSH!IP BADGE at Chapter
Meetings, and your EMPLOYMENT AFFILIATION posted at
the “badge board".

the best of OPPCRTUNITIES TC MEET OTHERS and
exchange ideas from other members.

the satisfaction of knowing that your Chapter Membership
dues also supports ASHRAE'S MANY LOCAL VOLUNTEERS
in their efforts.

all CHAPTER MEMBERS will receive a FREE copy of the
ANNUAL ROSTER, which lists all the approximate 400
ASHRAE members in the Otitawa area, complete with
Employer names, and Telephone numbers, and also
TELEFAX NUMBERS.

The Editor - Allison Johns

ASHRAE, Ottawa Valley Chapter Board of Governors
cah be reached at P.0O. Box 3123, Station “C"”, Ottawa, Ontario K1Y 4]4 (M %9

Publication deadline is the first Tuesday of each month
Fax: 728-6012

TABLE TOP DISPLAYS

As you may be aware, Chapter members and those in the
HVAC industry are permitted to sponsor Table Top Displays
of products, services, equipment and systems, subject to the
following restrictions:

-the display will not interfere with the technical or business
session.

-the surface area of the display is limited to 4 dinner tables
placed adjacent to each other.

-only one display per Chapter Meeting wili be approved.

This presents a good opportunity to raise the profile of your
company's products and services to a broad audience of
Chapter members and guests.

Cost is $200.00 per Table Top, unchanged from last year.
Contact Paul Sequin at 228-9037 for further details.

TELEPHONE COMMITTEE VOLUNTEERS

The telep'hone committee is In need of volunteers for the
upcoming year.

We need you or members of your support staff to make a
maximum of 12 telephone calls per month to our Chapter
members.

If you can help out please contact Mike Swayne at Tel:
828-2000 / Fax: 828-1011,

Phone: 728-3571 E
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